

2206 South Main Street Blacksburg, Virginia 24060 (540) 552-0444 • (540) 552-0291 daa@daa.com • www.daa.com

February 25, 2005

Mr. Robert J. Bodnar
Department of Geosciences
University Distinguished Professor, and
C. C. Garvin Professor of Geochemistry
Virginia Tech
Blacksburg, VA 24061

**RE: DUSEL** 

Dear Bob:

I am writing to acknowledge my support for the proposal "Conceptual Design for DUSEL at Kimballton" that is being submitted to NSF. If this proposal is funded, I agree to lead the planning effort to identify existing surface infrastructure availability for the lab as well as additional infrastructure that will be required.

Sincerely,

DRAPER ADEN ASSOCIATES

William A. Aden, P.E. President and CEO

WAA/ma

cc: Mr. Scott Kroll, P.E., Vice President, Draper Aden Associates